
 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 8, 2018) 

Grapevine Art Project Celebrates Winter Exhibits and Advancements 

The Grapevine Art Project is pleased to announce the launch of their new public-facing website 

at www.grapevineartproject.com.  Development work was conducted by Naomi Fron, GAP Vice 

President – Communications and her team.  A companion website for GAP members is also 

launching. 

In conjunction with its monthly program, GAP is launching a new series called ArtChat, in 

which a panel of GAP members will provide expert critique of member works, allowing each 

participating member to identify potential areas of artistic growth and expansion.  The series will 

be held one hour prior to the regular monthly program, and is also open to the public. 

Klaus Mayer’s photograph “Come and Play With Me” was just selected as an Editor’s Favorite 

submission of the 2019 National Geographic Photo Contest, an international competition. 

Katie Richarme will hold an exhibition of Native American works during January and February 

at the Grapevine Lancaster Theater.  The exhibition features authentic fine art, pottery, jewelry, 

and other artistic works of nationally recognized Native American artists of the American 

Southwest 

The Grapevine Art Project membership will be conducting elections during the month of 

November for the offices of Secretary and Treasurer.  These two-year terms will be effective on 

January 1, 201 through December 31, 2020.  

The Grapevine Art Project holds monthly meetings on the second Thursday evening of each 

month, often featuring presentations and demonstrations from highly regarded artists in many 

diverse media.  Visitors are welcome to attend and learn more about the organization, its 

members, and programs.  Artists include painters, photographers, potters, jewelers, sculptors, 

weavers, and other visual media formats.  New members, even those who are not artists, are 

always welcome. 

GAP is a well-established community of more than 85 artists from Grapevine, Texas and 

surrounding areas, who love to create, enjoy, and learn about art.  The Grapevine Art Project is 

open to artists who work in any media.  For more information, visit us at 

www.grapevineartproject.com 

 

Press Release Contact Information: 

Naomi Fron, GAP Vice President – Communications, njbf.creations@gmail.com, 817-909-2809. 
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